
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Arviat TB screening clinic ends this Friday, June 13 

 

Start Date: June 12, 2025 
End Date: June 13, 2025 
Arviat, Nunavut                  90 secs 

 

The Department of Health would like to advise the residents of Arviat that the 

tuberculosis (TB) screening clinic that was set up in the hamlet office will end on June 

13, 2025. 

The TB clinic opened on April 29, 2025, allowing the TB team to screen eligible Arviat 

residents in seven short weeks. 

Although the TB screening clinic at the Hamlet Office is coming to an end, the focused 

community screening will continue at the Health Centre. Residents of Arviat and health 

centre staff are encouraged to continue supporting community members who wish to be 

tested or are undergoing TB treatment. 

If you have not been screened at the Hamlet Office or Health Centre – or if you have 

been in contact with someone who has active TB – you can visit or call the Arviat Health 

Centre at 867-857-3100 to book a free and confidential appointment. 

TB testing is quick and simple, and it’s a great way to take care of yourself and those 

around you. Getting tested doesn’t mean you have TB, it just helps catch it early, which 

is the best way to stop it from spreading. TB can be treated with medication, and 

treatment is available right here in Arviat. 

Watch for symptoms of active TB: 

• A cough that lasts more than three weeks. 

• Feeling very tired. 

• Loss of appetite. 

• Unexplained weight loss. 

• Fever or night sweats. 

 



ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

If you notice any of these symptoms, visit the health centre as soon as possible for a 

check-up. 

Even if you feel fine, testing for latent TB is still important. It’s not contagious, but 

without treatment, it can become active later on. 

The Department of Health would like to thank Arviarmiut for their participation and 

support throughout the TB clinic screening process. 

For more information on TB and screening, please read the Tuberculosis Factsheet and 

the Tuberculin Skin Test Factsheet. 
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https://www.gov.nu.ca/sites/default/files/documents/2024-04/TB%20Fact%20Sheet%20ENG.pdf
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